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Profit Warning for First Quarter Financial Year 2020 
Unaudited Financial Results Ended 31 March 2020 

 

The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Trek 2000 International Ltd (“Company”, and together with 

its subsidiaries, “Group”) wishes to issue a profit warning based on the currently available 

preliminary assessment of the Group’s unaudited financial results for the first quarter ended 

31 March 2020 (“1QFY2020”). 

The Group is expected to report a loss for 1QFY2020.  This loss was due mainly to the 

decreased in the fair value of our quoted investments as a result of the negative impact to the 

investment and equity market caused by the COVID-19 Pandemic during this period. 

The Group is in the process of finalising its financial results for 1QFY2020.  Further details of 

the Group’s financial results will be disclosed when the Company announces its unaudited 

financial results on or before 15 May 2020. 

In the meantime, shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when 

dealing in the shares of the Company.  Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should 

take should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other 

professional advisers. 
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